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Bromley Park Care Home wishes Chef Sanoj a fond farewell

On Monday 21 November we said goodbye to our Chef Sanoj, who's given almost four years of dedicated service to Bromley
Park Care Home.

His commitment to producing quality food has seen him transforming and bringing more flavours to our residents' meals and we
want to thank him for all the hard work and love he has put into his work. The knowledge Sanoj has shared with us and the

experience he has gained during his time with us has been fantastic - he’s been an incredible Chef to us and our dear residents.

Thank you for everything Sanoj. We at Bromley Park wish you every success in this new journey of your professional
life. May your dreams remain big and your obstacles smaller! Stay true to yourself and your values and you will surely
go far in life.
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Chef Rijo made Sanoj an amazing Chef Whites celebration cake
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